
 

 

Meeting Notice 

Stakeholder Workshops Scheduled for January 2016 in Three Locations 

The Tampa Bay Regional Planning Council, in partnership with East Central Florida Regional Planning 

Council, received a Florida Department of Economic Opportunity Technical Assistance Grant Program 

to develop an Urban-Rural Design Overlay and conduct an opportunities inventory for the Florida 

Coast to Coast Connector (C2C or “Connector”). 

The Connector is a significant cross-state trail in the statewide network of Greenways and Trails, 

spanning from the Gulf of Mexico to the Atlantic Ocean and traversing nine counties. This multi-

jurisdictional, multi-agency effort is aimed at closing seven trail gaps across the state to create the 

“Connector.” C2C will be Florida’s first cross-state paved trail. The Connector will span approximately 

250 miles when completed. Currently, the C2C is nearly 75 percent complete. This trail will provide 

Floridians and visitors with a unique trail experience, both through natural Florida as well as through 

downtowns and other destinations. 

Upcoming Coast 2 Coast Connector Stakeholder Workshops Dates and Times 

Tuesday, January 19, 2016 

1:30 – 4:00 P.M. 

DeBary City Hall 

16 Columba Road 

Debary, FL 32713 

Wednesday, January 20, 2016 

1:30 – 4:00 P.M. 

Winter Garden City Hall 

300 W. Plant St. 

Winter Garden, FL 34787  

Thursday, January 21, 2016 

9:30 – Noon 

Brooksville City Hall 

201 Howell Avenue 

Brooksville, FL 34601  

 

For more information visit the project portal at http://C2Cconnector.org 

Or contact 

Mr. Avera Wynne, AICP 
Planning Director 

Tampa Bay Regional Planning Council 
(727) 570-5151 ext. 30 

avera@tbrpc.org 
 

Tara M. McCue, AICP 
Director of Planning and Community Development 

East Central Florida Regional Planning Council 
407.262.7772   Ext. 327 

tara@ecfrpc.org 
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